

Dear Parent/Guardian

We are offering free immunisation to Year 7 and 10 students this year. The program is as follows:

VISIT 1: Wednesday 11 March 2020

Year 7

Girls and Boys Human Papillomavirus vaccine (HPV or Gardasil) - dose 1

Girls and Boys Diphtheria, Tetanus and Pertussis vaccine (Boostrix) - single dose

VISIT 2: Wednesday 27 May 2020

Year 10

Girls and Boys Meningococcal vaccine (Nimenrix) - single dose

VISIT 3: Wednesday 14 October 2020

Year 7

Girls and Boys Human Papillomavirus vaccine (HPV or Gardasil) – dose 2

All students in Year 7 will be offered:

Human Papillomavirus vaccine (HPV or Gardasil) -2 doses at least 6 months apart Diphtheria, Tetanus and Pertussis vaccine (Boostrix) - single dose There is one Consent Form to cover vaccines.

If you are taking advantage of these immunisations, please return your Consent Forms to School by Tuesday 10 March 2020.

Please ensure your child has had breakfast on Immunisation Clinic Day.

For further information, please contact Allison Sanger at Manilla Health Service on (02) 6785 4100.

Kind regards,

Robyn Smith (RN) and Allison Sanger (RN)

Hunter New England Local Health Network ABN 63 598 010 203